
 

Manhattan Beach Hometown Fair Association 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Fair Supporter,   
 
On behalf of the Manhattan Beach Hometown Fair Board, I am honored to have the 
opportunity to present you with our 2024 Corporate Donor opportunities and I am 
reaching out for your continued support of our annual Hometown Fair event this October 
5th – 6th!   
 
The Fair continues to be a cornerstone event for the community, annually welcoming 
60,000 – 80,000 attendees, and provides memories that last a lifetime.  The all-
volunteer, 21-member Fair Board of Directors plans and executes this community event 
which is not only free to the public, but also raises money to give back to the community 
in the form of scholarships and grants to local clubs, boosters, and other non-profits.   
 
We need your support!  To help fund this Fair tradition, the Hometown Fair Association 
partners with extraordinary local businesses such as yours and I am reaching out to you 
for your consideration in these efforts. 
 
Please see the enclosed available donor levels and rest assured, all donations are tax 
deductible to the full extent of the law as we are a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization, tax 
ID number 95-3590156. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of a donation and look forward to hearing from you, 
and seeing you at the Fair! 
 
Sincerely, 

Ryan Shaw 
310.963.40276 | rshaw99@gmail.com 
Director Community Relations         
MB Hometown Fair Board 
    
     


